
NCC-041755-19 school supply teacher spend 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under the freedom of information act. Having carried out 
checks within the departments we are afraid on this occasion we are unable to help with the 
information you request. Nottinghamshire County Council does not hold this information and you 
will need to contact schools directly in order to obtain this. 
 
however should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me directly on the 
details below.  
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR, s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link) http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-
of-information/disclosure-log/ 
 
 
You can use the search facility using keywords.  
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .  
Kind Regards 
 
Complaints and Information Team 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall 
 
 
 
 
Dear Nottinghamshire County Council, 
 
I would like to know how much each Primary, Secondary and Special Needs school spent on 
temporary supply staff from 1st September 2019 - 9th December 2019. I would like to know the 
total spend for each school and which third party private supply teaching agency/s were used. 
 
Yours faithfully 
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